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Update - Emergency Press Release 
October 20, 2015, 3:50 P.M.  

 
Updated Info: 
Northfield Police are still working to clear a residence in the 2400 block of Harbor 
Drive, but there is reason to believe the subject might have left the area in a vehicle.   
 
Police are asking the public to be on the lookout for the subject and van, 
described as: 

- Mark Thomas Hawanchak, W, M, 46 years old, 6’1”, 220#, Brown hair, Blue 
Eyes,  short sleeve tan shirt, orange Croc shoes. 

 2013 Booking Photo 
- MN License Plate 439-KUW, 2002, Pontiac, Montana, Van, Blue in color. 

 
***Please call 911 if the you see the vehicle or subject.   

- Police believe Hawanchak to be armed with a firearm(s).  
- Do Not approach the person or vehicle. 

 
 
Northfield Schools have gone into a Lockdown-Stay Put status as a precaution. 

 
 
 

Please direct any inquiries to Chief of Police Monte Nelson at 507-663-9301, but keep 
in mind calls may not be answered immediately during this event. 
 
 
  


